. Duge Power Coypany
POWER BUILDING, CHaR'~,TE. N. C. 28242

W. M. OWEN (704) 373.2120
SENIOA vice raEsiDENT
ENGINERRING & CONSTRUCTION '_ April 9 » 1980

Mr. John F. Ahearne, Chairman
U. S§. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D, €. 20555

Dear Mr. Ahearne:

At the March 26, 1980 meeting of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
a8 member of the Commission Staff suggested that the NRC set aside a
period of time to hear comments directly from utilities and others
regarding proposed regulations on radiological emergency planning,
On behalf of Duke Power Company, I would like to éxpress our enthusiastic
willingness to participate. I alsco éxpress this interest on behaif of
the Atomic Industrial Forum's Subcommittees on Emergency Planning and
on behalf of the three utilities (i.e., Duke Power Company, Texas Utilities
and Generating Company, and Washington Public Power Supply System) who
recently filed a Petition for Rulemaking concerning emergency planning.

Numerous state and local officials and other representatives of
the utility industry have expressed considerable concern about the
proposed rules. These concerns also should be addressed in the same
ferum. We believe that effective regulation will occur only if the

Such a discussion will allow the Commission time to consider our views
and factor them into the Staff's final recommendations,
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I will endeavor to coordinate the industry position an? will
seek to have representatives present to discuss technical, legal
and policy matters concerning emergency planning. I would appreciate
working with your Staff to arrange this discussion.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

Liluess

W. H. Owen
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